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The Tennessee Department of Safety and Homeland Security has been notified by your ignition
interlock provider that you have successfully completed the ignition interlock program. You are eligible
to have the ignition interlock restriction removed from your license and the ignition interlock device
removed from your vehicle. 

It is recommended that you complete any reinstatement requirements and visit a Driver Service Center
to be issued a license with the ignition interlock restriction removed prior to removal of the ignition
interlock device. Doing so will ensure that you are in compliance with any applicable license restriction
laws. 

You may check for any additional reinstatement and licensing requirements at
https://dl.safety.tn.gov/_/ or by calling (866) 903-7357. 

Present your re-issued license with the interlock restriction removed to your ignition interlock provider
for device removal. 
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Department's Mission: "To serve, secure, and protect the people of Tennessee."
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